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Players are you traveling for Spring
Break? Or do you have fun plans in the area? Regardless of what you have planned for spring
break we want to see Iowa Rush represent this spring break by wearing their Iowa Rush gear out
and about and snapping pictures while your wearing it.

On a cruise - we want a picture
Playing in snow - we want a picture
Just saw Mickey Mouse - we want a picture
At the mall - we want a picture
On a roller coaster - we want a picture

Wherever you are on spring break we want to see pictures of our players, coaches, parents and
staff wearing their Rush gear  proudly on spring break. So pack your Rush gear and post your
pictures to Facebook tagging Iowa Rush so everyone can see you represent.

All participants who post a picture between 3/15-3/31 will get their name entered into a drawing for
a grey Iowa Rush Dri-Fit Shirt. (It's the shirt in the middle) The drawing will be held on 4/1, we will
post a picture of the drawing and the winners name.

 

Alos if you haven't done so go ahead and like us on Facebook and stay connected for all Iowa
Rush updates! Click here to access the Iowa Rush Facebook Page   
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